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Please DO NOT let this bill pass! Besides the "smelly" work of Whisnant and
Beuhler and the "so-called" Upper Deschutes Conservation Council, this bill is
NOT supported by Bend residents!!!!

Having a foot bridge crossing the Deschutes River in the disputed section will link
trails along the river in a tasteful manner. It will not disrupt or disturb wildlife as
some indicate, but it will enhance the hiking opportunities of residents and visitors
alike.

This appears to be a classic political case of "pay to Play" for Tim Phillips, Knute
Beuhler and Gene Whisnant.

PLEASE DON'T ALLOW THIS BILL THRU!!

Thanks, 

Robert Walker
3181 NW Fairway Hts Dr
Bend, OR. 97703
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